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10th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 5 TRIP TO LIVING RAINFOREST – Tuesday 7th June 2022  
 
To further enhance and bring to life our Geographical study of Earth Heroes and sustainability 
for our world, we have organised a trip to the Living Rainforest, Hampsted Norris, Berkshire 
on Tuesday 7th June.   
 
Details as follows: 
 

 Date:     Tuesday 7th June 

 Arrive at school:   8:15am (for registration) 

 Leave school by coach at: 8.30am 

 Arrive back at school at :  3:00pm  

 Leaders:    Zara Chambers, Liz Richardson, Kiara McCarthy 

 Children must wear school uniform and sensible shoes, such as trainers, are 
essential. 

 A substantial packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink, in an unbreakable container, is 
required. 

 In event of emergency, contact should be made directly to the school office. 
 
Due to the length of the journey and the first tour starting at 10am we will need to leave 
promptly. Please therefore ensure that your child is dropped off at their usual 
morning gate - Gate 6 - by 8.15am for registration.  In the event that you are running 
late, the coach will not be able to wait.  
 
To cover the cost of this visit we should be grateful if you would provide consent and make 
a contribution of £20.75 via your child’s Scopay account no later than Tuesday 17th May. 
No pupil in the group will be excluded from the event, but should there be insufficient 
contributions, the activity will be cancelled and your money returned in full.  Any parent with 
financial difficulties should write in confidence to the Headteacher.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Liz Richardson  
Year 5 Teacher  
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